
There is more and more of a move in our society right now for the State to force things on 

families in Education, and in other areas of life. 

  

I do not believe that it is the State's right, nor is it the State's responsibility to educate 

Children.  These Children are the responsibility of the Parents alone. 

  

We are at a point in history where the model of a strong central state (communism, socialism, 

etc.) has been proven to be a failure many times, and the results of the State having 

overwhelming power has brought many hazards.  Meanwhile, everywhere there is Freedom and 

Individual Responsibility, life improves for the whole society. 

  

Please kick Common Core out of Kansas.  Let Kansas be a model for Liberty. 
  

Instead of giving the State more and more power of our Children, let's give more and more 

power to the Parents in the form of real SCHOOL CHOICE, through a voucher program like the 

very successful system in Indiana. 

  

Where real choice exists, costs come down, efficiency increases, quality increases, and more 

importantly, the variety of each individual's God given talents are allowed to flourish and 

contribute to the world. 

  

Thank you for listening to my concerns, and to the concerns of all freedom loving people of this 

State, and Thank you for your service to the families of our State. 

  

Scott Kaye 

  

Andover, KS 

 


